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Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

 

ADVICE 

Issued by Gladstone Maritime Region on 28 May 2025 

Area:             Capricorn Coast

Locality: Seadog Marine College, Yeppoon 

Activity: Flare Demonstration

Mariners are advised that:  
 
A flare demonstration display is to be held at the Seadog Marine College,32 Causeway Esplanade, 
Yeppoon on Thursday, 19 June 2025. 
  
The flare demonstration is to be restricted to the vicinity of latitude 23°11.80'S, longitude 
150°47.15'E. 
 
The flare demonstration is to be restricted to 30 minutes between the hours of 
1000hrs to 1100hrs on Thursday, 19 June 2025. 
 
Parachute flares are NOT to be used 
  

 
 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Gladstone Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone 07 4839 0208  Email: vtsgladstone@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Gladstone) - Maritime Safety Queensland 

 


